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Upcoming Dates 

 
• October 12th - PTO Meeting 

• October 21st – Popcorn Day 

• November 9th- PTO Meeting  

• November 18th – Popcorn Day 

• December 16th – Santa’s Workshop 

• December 14th - PTO Meeting 

• December 22nd – Popcorn Day 

 

Meetings are at 3:30 in the cafeteria and 

will also be on Live on Facebook. 

 

Contact Us 

Email: bwoodpto@gmail.com 

Facebook: Birnamwood PTO 

Volunteers Needed 

 

• Popcorn Helpers - 8:00 – 11:30/12:00  

• December 16th - Gift Wrappers and 

Shopping Assistants for Santa’s 

Workshop – 8:00 – 1:00/1:30 

 

Please contact us if you are 

available to help! 

PTO News 

It was a pleasure getting to speak to so many parents at Open House! 

Thank you for taking the time to consider how you can volunteer in your 

child(ren)’s school. We appreciate you!  

We also had a great turn out at our September Meeting. If you were 

unable to catch it live, the video is posted on our Facebook Page. 

We are looking forward to a great school year as we work together to 

continue to provide events and activities for the school. We discussed 

having Family BINGO Night, Father Daughter Dance, Mother Son Bowling, 

as well as bringing back Knowledge-A-Thon and Family Movie Night. 

Dates will be discussed at future PTO Meetings. We would love to hear 

from you about new ideas or opportunities at school. Please contact us 

through email, Facebook, or through any PTO Board Member.  

We look forward to seeing many of you at our next PTO meeting on 

October 12th.  
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